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Representative Barca:

Please review this draft to ensure it is consistent with your intent.  Please note that
I included OWI offenses committed by commercial drivers.  If you do not want them
included in this draft, please let me know.

Peggy Hurley
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−8906
E−mail:  peggy.hurley@legis.wisconsin.gov


